Arlene Tavani

From: Darby Fuerst | WM
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 11:16 AM ) //
To: Roger Dolan o 5’/ s

Cc: Arlene Tavani ‘
Subject: RE: The weekly report _ “P v @
Roger,

Thank you for your comments, As you may know, the District Board authorized creating a community relations liaison
position last month and | expect that the District will expand distribution of the weekly summary and other updates to
develop community support. | will pass your suggestion on.

Aiéo, note that the Board has scheduled a special workshop on August 25 at 7 pm at the Community Center at Soper
Field in Seaside to discuss a Contingency Plan, as recommended by CVA. - darby

From: Roger Dolan [mailto:r2dolan@att.net]
- Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 10:56 AM
To: Darby Fuerst
Subject: The weekly report

Darby, I just finished reading the weekly report that was emailed to me. 1 recently asked to be on the mailing
list for the Board packet and this may have trlggered the weekly email. I think the repox*t 1s excellent and 1
believe that many citizens would be happy to receive this information.

I wonder if you might consider an ad in the Herald, or adding a line to one of the conservation ads that CalAm
runs, that would offer interested citizens the opportunity to receive this service. I hope that the District can
develop as much support in the community that it will need if the Contingency Plan is required to be
implemented.

Roger Dolan
r2dolan@att.net




